ASHILL VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Oaks, Ashill, Thetford, Norfolk, IP25 7AP Tel/Fax - 01760 440403

Email: office@ashill.norfolk.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr S Creasey



Dear Parents/Carers,

As a way to further explore our topic of America this term and to aid our narrative writing in English, Badger class will be viewing snippets of the film **Coco** in lessons as well as watching the film in its entirety at the end of the Spring term.

This movie focuses on the holiday Día de los Muertos, a two-day celebration held in Mexico in November where families gather to pay respects and remember loved ones who are no longer with them but in a joyful and colourful way filled with food, music, laughter, and fun stories about them.

The film has a rating of PG for thematic elements. Please sign and return this paper by **Wednesday 14**th **February** as we will be starting with this after half term.

As always, if you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you, Mrs Thornhill	
I do give permission for my c film Coco.	hild, to view the
I do not give permission for Coco.	my child to view the film
Signed Dated	(Parent/Guardian)







